
 

 
September 1, 2017 

 
To our valued customers using Broach Holder 

 
Since 1st of July, 2006, we have supplied the Broach Holders as *1 environmentally 
compatible products , but unfortunately have found a minor issue with the Nut 8x30 
TP15253 equipped with the Broach Holder that the amount of Hexavalent chromium 
contained in the plating exceeds the allowed limits in the NITTO KOHKI Group Green 
Procurement Standard. 
 
We herewith report to you details and apologize for any inconvenience caused on this 
matter, However there will be no effect on the performance of the products that you are 
using now. 
For more information, please contact us anytime. 
 
■Products 

Model Type Shipment 

BROACH HOLDER 

BHM-13075 

October 21, 2013 - April 26, 2017 
BHM-14075 
BHM-03050 
BHR8-00050 

 
 
 
 
 
 
■Nut 8x30：TP15253 

 
 
 
 
 
■Contact details 

Overseas Division, Nitto Kohki Co., Ltd 
9-4, Nakaikegami 2-Chome, Ohta-ku, Tokyo, 146-8555 
Tel: +81-3-3755-1111   Fax: +81-3-3753-8791   E-mail:overseas@nitto-kohki.co.jp 
Open 9:00-17:00 (except Saturday, Sunday, National Holidays, year-end and New 
Year Holidays, and Summer Holidays) 
 

*1Environmentally compatible products: Products that comply with the NITTO 
KOHKI Group Green Procurement Standard. 


